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Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to this bill. In a time where our federal 

government is kidnapping innocent people at their workplaces and immigration 

courts, police are abusing and brutalizing innocent civilians, and Republicans are 

enacting fascist legislation and policies, it is not only unsafe, but unwise to further 

restrict the ability of the people to own and use firearms. 


